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Holland & Hart L.L.P. 
P.O. Box 2208 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2208 

Attention: Mr. William F. Can-

Re: Division Order No. R-l 1638 
Texland Petroleum-Hobbs L.L.C. 

Dear Mr. Carr: 

Reference is made to your letter dated August 19, 2002 on behalf of Texland 
Petroleum-Hobbs L.L.C. for an extension of time in which to commence injection 
operations within the Hobbs Upper Blinebry Cooperative Waterflood Project. 

Pursuant to the provisions of Order No. R-l 1638, injection within this project 
through fifteen initial injection wells was to have commenced by August 20,2002, or the 
injection authority for these wells would terminate, unless the operator requests an 
extension from the Division. 

For the reasons outlined in your letter, Texland Petroleum-Hobbs L.L.C. is hereby 
granted an extension until August 20, 2003, in which to commence injection operations 
into the fifteen wells shown on Exhibit "A" attached hereto. 

Sincerely, 

Lori Wrotenbery 
Director 

Xc: OCD-Hobbs, Case File 12666 
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